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THE BULLY 
Number 20 – Nov 13

th
 2013 

November is Rotary Foundation Month   
Month. 

 
 

 
Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Lighthouse Beach Resort 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
0427 192828 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury

.org 

Roger Veen Sgt-at-arms, 

by 10am by phone   

0418 945 670 

or email on  

roger@veensdesigndrafting.

com.au   

Send Contributions & 

Information for the Bully 

to: 
brian.castieau@integralife.com.au 

 

 

Quote of the week: The second best is today.  
President Stephen said after the last meeting he had arrived in a 
grumpy mood after a long day at work but by the end of the meeting 
felt rejuvenated by the good will and humour of his fellow Rotarians. 
This week Stephen reported he was really grumpy but was looking 
forward to the same tonic. 
Vocational: Director Sandro reminded us that the meeting next week, 
Wed 20th November will be a vocational visit to MJB Industries, 
Treendale, starting on site at 5:30pm sharp. Important to register your 
attendance as soon as the email from Club Runner hits your inbox as 
numbers for catering are needed well in advance, see map for how to 
get there. 
Nov 27th will be the George Barnes Award night.  Sandro raised 
problems he has had logging in to Club Runner re lodging 
acceptances. Pres Stephen will arrange some adjustments. 
International: Trevor Wilson said from the end of December a new 
host is required for our Japanese exchange student, Mami Imaoka. 
Give Trevor a ring if you can help.  
Jim Stephen: Wants members to be active in seeking out and 
nominating at least 4 young people (18-28), from the community to 
attend the RYLA Camp in January 2014. Jim wants to hear from you 
ASAP as nominations are closing soon. 
Rotary Foundation: John Gray attended a recent District Foundation 
workshop .Management of Foundation projects is being tightened up 
and if using RF funds a Club has to be accredited and projects have to 
be sustainable, i.e. they will continue after RF funding ends.   
District receives $100,000 per year of which 50% is allocated in grants 
of about $4000 to individual Clubs. Clubs can join forces to finance a 
large project. 
John is arranging for a speaker from the District RF Committee to visit 
and explain the grant process in detail. The example where SBRC 
joined forces with other Clubs to raise $50,000 for a lift to transport 
patients in a Lebanon nursing home was explained. 
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Sail into Life: Roger Veen would like a good turn out, this Saturday at 9 am at  
Koombana Sailing Club. 
Mal Robby Award: Don Spriggins outlined the idea behind the award which is to 
recognise a person who has been the “driver” in thinking up a successful new community 
project and getting it implemented in the wider Bunbury community. The emphasis is on a 
new project, not one that has been operating for some time. 
The award is named after Mal Robby, a former member and President who was the 
originator and driver in establishing the “Children’s Fair”, which was an innovative project 
when he established it 27 years ago. Leonie Kershaw who thought up the idea of the 
Chef’s Long Table Lunch and got it operating successfully is an example of a person who 
would have been a worthy awardee had she not already been awarded a Paul Harris 
Fellowship for this achievement. A small committee will be formed to manage the award 
and members are asked to nominate potential awardees. A criteria list will be used to rank 
nominations and the award will not be made if these are not met. 
 
Guest Speaker-Ben Andrew 

 

Ben Andrew gave a great 
presentation on Rotary 
Foundation starting with a map of 
the globe and the places where 
the 33,000 Rotary Clubs have 
been involved in RF programs. 
 
He cited examples of the need for 
follow up work to help people in 
poorer countries to keep up with 
vaccinations otherwise polio 
could re-appear and much of the 
good work undone. 
 
Ben has taken a great interest in 
the Rotary shelterbox program 
and said 400 are on their way to 
the Philippines after the recent 
typhoon where Rotary has 9 
teams of people on the ground. 
 
A shelter Box cost about $1000 
and the aim is to have a stock of 
50,000 ready and available 
whenever a disaster around the 
world occurs. 
 
 

 
Ben’s talk inspired Kevin Eagles to suggest members should make a contribution to the 
Philippines disaster by funding the purchase of up to two shelterboxes. Kevin to send an 
email around with this request. 
Ben announced he had decided to resign from the Club for personal reasons but said he 
had enjoyed his 5 years with the Club. We all wish you well for the future Ben and as 
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President Stephen said you are welcome any time to drop in to a meeting or a Rotary 
event.. 
 
COMING EVENTS 

Day  Date Event 

Sun 17/11 Lunch BBQ-Don & Karen Williams – Henty Wines-Ferguson Valley 

Wed 20/11 Vocational visit to MJB - Treendale at 5:30pm 

Wed  27/11 George Barnes Memorial Award 

Fri  29/11 Happy Hour 

Fri 5-7/12 Wellington Mills Resort –getaway weekend 

Wed 18/12 Christmas Dinner 

 
 

Duties:  Nov 20th Nov 27th 

Host & Grace 

No set duties as this is the 

Vocational visit to S & J 

Contracting at Treendale 

Kevin Eagles 

Properties Mike Honeybell 

Properties Ray Jordan 

Reception Clive Pearson 

Reception Trevor Wilson 

Introduction Len Andel 

Thanks Sandro Agrizzi 

Ticket Sales John Carey 

Fines Turk Ellis 

Raffle Spinner Murray Connop 

 

 CELEBRATIONS      
20

th
 to 27

th
  Nov 2013 

MEMBERS  
Birthdays 

PARTNERS’ 
Birthdays 

WEDDDING 
Anniversaries 

INDUCTION 
Anniversaries 

Nil Nil Murray and 
Lorraine Connop- 
28/11 

Nil 
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How to get there. Travel the freeway and turn left at the lights, 
leading into Treendale. Go past McDonalds, turn sharp right at Woolworths 
into Ditchingham Pl. Continue along Ditchingham, and MSJ Contractors  
are on left hand side. 
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